
 

 

CARDIN IA SHIRE 

AMENDMENT NUMBER C234 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a resident of  my wife and I purchased our dream home after 
years of looking and we only settled our property 16 months ago. This place is quiet, 
tranquil and the life style suits us and our family. 

We don't object to future development BUT would like to see Urban Development and NOT

High Density Living. We were not notified adequately about this proposal and it was not 
even in our section 32's or contract when we purchased our house about any proposal for 
another estate or development in our area that would affect us in some way. 

We are concerned about the High Level of population and traffic and will have an enormous 
impact on Ryan Road/Pinehill Drive and it won't be a positive impact. Please consider all the 
aspects and listen to the community and our concerns as we don't object to development 
but we do object if it is done in a Negative high density living way which can bring more 
crime, traffic and downgrading the lifestyles Residents have created in our area. It is a 
Peaceful and content area and we don't want that destroyed. 

Please consider all our concerns, it will be appreciated. 

Yours faithfully 




